
BRIAR ROAD ALLOTMENT HOLDER’S ASSOCIATION 
  
Dear Plot Holders, 
 
We hope everyone is well 
 
ACCESSIBLE PLOTS PROJECT –VOLUNTEER SESSIONS Sunday 7th November from 10.30am: 

A quick reminder that we have a session planned this coming Sunday, 7th November from 

around 10.30am to start levelling plot 35 and lay the weed suppressant matting. I’ve you 

have any spare time we’d appreciate any help – bring a rake! 

Also, a reminder of our GoFundMe page: https://gofund.me/faa87157 - if you could share 

with any potential funders or friends and family that might be interested, we’d appreciate 

it!  

We’re still on the lookout for paving slabs to go under the shed and good quality free or 

cheap topsoil, so if you know of any, please get in touch! 

PARKING PASSES: Our parking passes are up for renewal at the end of November. The cost 
is the same as last year at £5 for the year. Hopefully everyone will agree that it’s still a lot 
cheaper than having to pay each visit.  
 
We’ll be changing the combination on the boxes again so if you would like to use a pass 

from 1st December, please let a member of the committee have your £5 before then and we 

can let you know the new combination. (A list of committee members is on our 

noticeboards and our website https://e-voice.org.uk/braha/email/ )  

Alternatively, you can make a bank transfer to our bank account Metro Bank – Sort Code 

23-05-80 – Account Number 41856068– please include your name and plot number as the 

reference 

Or you could leave the money in an envelope in the community hut with your name and 

plot number – although please let us know as soon as you’ve done it, so the money’s not 

left there for too long 

CHRISTMAS SOCIAL AND MULLED WINE – SUNDAY 5TH DECEMBER: Come along to our 

Christmas social at the hut from 11am – 1pm on Sunday 5th December. There will be a raffle, 

mince pies and mulled wine! Weather permitting we’re also hoping to have a BBQ.  

We’d be grateful for any items suitable for the raffle – you can leave them in the hut with a 

note or let Gill Ware on plot 31 have them in advance.  

BRAG AGM 23rd November 7pm at York House: The Borough of Richmond Allotment Group 

(BRAG) AGM is being held at York House on November 23rd. BRAG is the representative 

group of all the allotment sites in the borough and all allotment tenants are invited to 

attend. Council officers will also be there. 

We look forward to seeing you at one of the future events 

Kind Regards 

BRAHA Committee 

https://gofund.me/faa87157
https://e-voice.org.uk/braha/email/


Website - https://e-voice.org.uk/braha/ 
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